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My husband and I do not want the painted hills development.  Our roads and water systems
are barely adequite for the new developments already built in the last couple of years so why
would we add more people to already busy roads?Our water bills are going up to help pay for
further development. 
The animals, including deer, moose, coyotes, and bald eagles call this area home. We do need
to add more stress to these animals as we push them out of their homes. 
We already have a lot of developed empty space not utilized in the Valley that should be
rebuilding these spaces before building more houses, retail, and rentals out here. 
Don't pave paradise for more parking lots.
Chelsea Francis
3708 South Reeves Rd
Spokane Valley, Wa 99206 
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